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How to Properly Withdraw from a Case 

It is very important that attorneys properly e-file their withdrawal documents to 
assure access to the signed document once withdrawn.  The e-filing site has helpful 
instructions for this process as follows:   
 

 

 

Court Appointed Attorney Information 

When the Court signs an Order granting a Petition for Appointment of an Attorney in a 
criminal matter, the order contains detailed information about repayment to the Clerk 
of Court.  Based upon the information in the Order, a payment plan is established 
requiring monthly payments.  These monthly payments must continue until the final 
attorney invoice has been repaid in full.  If a defendant defaults on their payment plan, 
their balance due will be sent to collections.  Questions regarding payment plans 
should be directed to the Fiscal Supervisor in the Clerk of Court Office. 
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